
Announcing SEIP, a New Program to 
Expand Opportunities For Shared 

Equity Homeownership 

“TRP is proud to partner with Mayor Brandon Johnson, the Chicago 
Department of Housing (DOH), and Chicago Community Loan 
Foundation (CCLF) to create a better future for Black and Brown 

families, said Kristen Komara, vice president of Full Circle Homes at 
TRP. “We believe that everyone deserves safe and affordable 

housing. Our mission is to empower individuals and families to 
build generational wealth and invest in their communities. 

Initiatives like the Shared Equity Investment Program are not just 
about improving neighborhoods, they’re about uplifting the people 

who call them home.”

Click here to read the full announcement.

https://resurrectionproject.org/seip/



